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The Authority has not decided whether future procurement should continue the model of a single 
provider or be for multiple providers. 

I am satisfied, in terms of section 9(1) of the Act, that the need to withhold the information referred 
to above is not outweighed by other considerations that render it desirable, in the public interest, to 
make the information available.  

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact us by emailing 
oia@ea.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Peter Kerr 
GM Legal, Monitoring and Compliance (Acting)  
 




